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6th February 2023 
 
Dear  
 
Please accept our apologies for the delay in responding to your emails. The MHRA does hold a copy 
of the Tecfidera targeted questionnaires and a copy is attached.  
We will be in touch regarding Skilarence shortly.  
 
Kind regards, 
  
FOI Team 
Safety & Surveillance Group  
Medicines and Healthcare Products Regulatory Agency 
10 South Colonnade, Canary Wharf, London E14 4PU 
 
 


